

Dear Jasper area,

The Jasper children have been scheduled to begin lessons on July 7<sup>th</sup> - July 17<sup>th</sup> This includes one time slot of 10:15-10:55am

Lessons will run Monday through Thursday week 1 and Monday through Thursday week 2. We no longer have lessons on Fridays.

Please go to www.cityofluverne.org/laf or scan this QR code



Either option will take you to the links or directly to our Luverne Aquatics and Fitness website.

Families will either log into their account or in the upper right-hand corner choose "create an account"

After the account has been created and all family members are registered, they will be able to choose, register and pay for the appropriate lessons.

Summer lesson registrations open on May 5<sup>th</sup>.

As always thank you and please feel free to call me at 507-449-5036.

Thanks,

Samantha Honerman Manager